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Province of Ontario Neurodevelopmental
Disorders (POND) Network
Invitation to participate in the POND research studies
  
    July 2015
Dear Family,

We would like to tell you about our exciting research project being conducted across Ontario and led by Holland Bloorview under the supervision of Dr. Evdokia Anagnostou. The POND project explores how genes may affect the brain, body, and behaviour in children with Rett Syndrome and other Neurodevelopmental Disorders.
We would like to invite families who have a child with Rett Syndrome to take part in this research program. The researchers think that the knowledge gained from this project may eventually lead to better ways to help children with Rett Syndrome and other Neurodevelopmental Disorders achieve their full potential and enjoy the highest quality of life. 
The project includes a number of studies such as the study of genes, brain scans, detailed testing of thinking skills and in the future investigational drug trials. This study has been funded by the Ontario Brain Institute and spans institutions all across Ontario!
Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

Sincere regards,

Dr. Evdokia Anagnostou 
If you and your child are interested in taking part in the study, please contact our Research Assistants, Susan Day Fragiadakis at 416-425-6220 ext. 6518 or sfragiadakis@hollandbloorview.ca or Leanne Ristic at 416-425-6220 ext. 6321 or lristic@hollandbloorview.ca 
Research Sites include: 
Holland Bloorview Kids Rehab Hospital, Toronto, ON 
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